
Dear Council members,

I am writing to object to Sainsburys being knocked down for housing, there is already a lot 
of residential housing being built currently, we need supermarket locally like Sainbury's to 
support the current infrastructure. 
My elderly parents will struggle to get food and many others. Reduction of food choice, 
affordability and availability by having to shop elsewhere. 

The green space surrounding also supports localy wildlife (three different woodpecker 
species reside there for example) and the area also is used by the locals, supporting their 
health and wellbeing of residents of Enfield. Green space helps support both mental and 
physical health of residents. 

The area is already overpopulated, crime, litter and noise have all increased. This will also 
cause further over burdening of facilities like the doctors and pharmacy (as sainsbury has a 
pharmacy).

New flats have already been built close by on green lanes near Station road. This plan will 
also increase the vehicles on the road and therefore pollution. Loss of green space/ park, 
loss of wildlife. Loss of jobs for the sainsburys staff are more good reasons to not go 
ahead. 

Thank you for reading.
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